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Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
 

Reception visit to RAF Museum  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey next half term ‘Amazing People’, we will be taking the 
children to visit the Royal Air Force Museum.   
 
They will spend the day learning and exploring different aeroplanes, helicopters and other 
War time artefacts alongside finding out about how brave amazing people helped others in 
the past. The children will be able to make links between the amazing people they will have 
learned about in school e.g. Amelia Earhart which will support the understanding of the 
world around them and allow them to develop knowledge of past and present. 
 
Details are as follows: 
Date:   Monday 6th February (Holly Class) 
  Tuesday 7th February (Hazel Class) 
  Wednesday 8th February (Willow Class)  
   
Place:   Royal Air Force Museum - Grahame Park Way NW9 5QW  
 
Travel:  School minibus 
 
Cost:  FREE  
 
The children will need a disposable water bottle and comfortable walking shoes  
(Preferably trainers). The children need to wear full school uniform and a jacket with a 
hood is advised in the event of rainy weather. 
 
Reception children are entitled to a free school meal. We will provide this from school.  
If you would rather your child bring a packed lunch from home then please let your child’s 
teacher know.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission for your child to attend this trip.  
 
If you are able to support with this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Reception Team  


